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#Curriculum Spotlight

Friday 25th November

Lily Lane Primary School has gained the Gold

School Marks Award for services to PE, physical

activity and competition.

The subject leaders across school have been

attending subject leader network meetings

over the past few weeks with other leaders from

around Manchester. They have then been using

this knowledge to develop their subject even

further in school.

Issue no. 6

#Proud
Friday 18th November was Children in Need day, we loved seeing lots of children dressed up

as Pudsey or wearing something spotty. We managed to raise an amazing £363.42. Thank

you to everyone for all of your donations.

Lily Lane children attended the North Manchester sports hall athletics competition.
The children performed amazing and emerged as winners. They now progress to the City

Wide finals at Sport City on January 9th 2023.

#Updates
We are now able to announce that the Academy

Trust that we have been matched with is CLIC. You

should have all received a letter from the CEO, Jo

Ashcroft, introducing the trust and explaining a

little bit about themselves. If you haven’t received

this email, please check at the office to make sure

we have your correct email address.

#Reminder
Children should not be wearing smart

watches in school, this is to keep all of the

children safe.



#Parent Focus Group
On Thursday 1st December at 9am, we will be holding our next Parent Focus Group. This

meeting is an opportunity to find out where we are up to now, ask any questions that you may

have and a chance to meet and hear from our new CEO Jo Ashcroft. We look forward to

seeing as many of you there as can make it.

#Dates for Your Diary
Friday 2nd December – Own clothes day (donations of chocolate or a bottle of some sort)
Monday 5th 2pm and Tuesday 6th December 9.30am – EYFS Christmas Concert
Tuesday 6th  2pm and Wednesday 7th December 9.30am– KS1 Christmas Concert 
Wednesday 7th December 2pm – KS2 Christmas Music Concert 
Thursday 8th December – Christmas Jumper Day
Thursday 8th December - Christmas Market 3.30pm
Thursday 15th December – Christmas Dinner
Friday 16th December – Christmas Party Day (party clothes)

 We have had our next group of children

chosen to be the ‘Child of the Week’. These

children have always shown ready, respectful,

safe behaviours and have worked incredibly

hard in class. Keep an eye out on the whole

class story on Class Dojo to see next week’s

Child of the Week.

#Child of The Week 


